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The changes to buses in the Clovelly /Frenchmans Road part of Randwick have left 
passengers with far fewer choices. Many of the remaining buses to the city terminate at 
Central, go to the George Street end of the city leaving Elizabeth Street end requiring bus 
change , place stops at unusual and lengthy intervals and in general make for complications 
for every journey. This discourages use. 
What research has been done to find results of proposed changes? What consultation has 
been held with travelling public? What has been the background reason to impose these 
unwelcome changes? 
Passengers wanting to go to The Ritz Cinema (which formerly was served by 314/-7 buses) 
have long walk. Normal journey to Belmore Rd Supermarket area require a long walk 
because the remaining bus (390x) does not stop there. Totally out of touch planning.which 
should embarrass someone hugely.. 


